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Hope everyone is having a successful hunting season so far. I have seen quite a few 

pictures of  some nice deer taken. If you would like to share your pictures please 

send them to Tim Kaldahl at tkaldahl2000@gmail.com he will get them up on our 

website or you can post them on our facebook  page Prairie Bowmen Archery 

Club. 

We completed our first course of Introduction to Archery through Southeast Com-

munity College today. It was a great success; we had a class size of 12. Most were 

beginners with no experience and they left  the class excited about the new skill 

they learned. We have many of them talking about joining the club or joining one 

of our JOAD programs. Our next course will be starting in January, if you would 

like to help please send an email to parchery@gmail.com for more information. 

We will be getting the outdoor range winterized this weekend, but it will still be 

open for your use. 

I would like to thank everyone who voted for me to continue being your club Presi-

dent. I plan to continue helping Prairie Bowmen Archery Club grow and our sport 

of archery. 

New Members  

 We have ten new memberships joining our club. 

Aaron Bouma 

Yizi Mao 

Xiaoming Yun 

Donovan Morgan 

Patrick Sullivan 

Joey Koch    

Scott Holly and Family   

Mark Eurich and Family 

Tracie Olson and Family 

Kurt Mantonya and Family 

   

We welcome all of you and look forward to seeing you at the range. 

Target  Report  

This month we have our Thanksgiving 300 scheduled for November 15th and 16th 

we will be doing our first annual food drive along with the shoot. If you bring a can 

of food to the shoot you will get a $2.00 discount. The food drive will actually run 

from November 3rd to November 21st so you can leave you donations at the indoor 

range. In December there is our Vegas 450 scheduled for December 6th and 7th, we 

will be doing a Santa/Toy drive at this shoot to help raise money for a local charity 

for Christmas.  



P R E S I D E N T  

T r e n t  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 5 8 0 - 0 8 0 3   

t r e n t a l l e n @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e

t   

 

T A R G E T  R E P .  

T B D  

 

B O W H U N T E R  R E P .  

A d a m  J i r o v s k y  

( 4 0 6 ) 7 5 0 - 1 8 5 0  

s l a m d a m @ h o t m a i l . c o m  

 

T R E A S U R E R  /  S E C R E T A R Y  

K e l l y  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 4 1 6 - 2 8 8 1  

k a l l e n 7 6 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

R A N G E  M A S T E R  

G a y l e n  R o g e r s  
g r o g e r s 1 8 0 0 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

Y O U T H  E D U C A T I O N  C O O R .  

D a v e  S o b o t k a  

( 4 0 2 ) 2 0 2 - 5 0 8 0  

D s o b o t k a 2 @ h u s k e r s . u n l . e d u  

 

W E B S I T E  C O O R D I N A T O R /  

N E W S L E T T E R  E D I T O R  

T i m K a l d a h l  

t k a l d a h l 2 0 0 0 @ g m a i l . c o m   

 

 

 

Board Members 

Board Meeting 
 

November 17, at 7:00 p.m. 

Outdoor Range 

725 Carlton Dr. 

Treasurer  Report  

Sep/Oct 

 Income 

Sep/Oct 

Expenses 
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Hey everyone 

Hope your hunting season is going well.  Mine came to a end on the 29th of October. I shot a 4x4 and had 

carpel tunnel surgery on the 30th. I won't be shooting anytime soon. I am getting the left hand done in the 

middle of December. I am hoping to be shooting again by the end of February.  I also want to thank eve-

ryone for voting me back for another term. I have some stuff I want to plan on doing to improve the 

range.  Well I hope everyone's hunting season is going good. Remember if you get any trophies please 

email Tim and he will get them on our website or you can post them on our Facebook page. Good luck 

everyone. 

Bowhunter  Report  

Awards and Banquet  
We will be having a club banquet in January or February to present club awards. We are happy to an-

nounce a new award that is going to be called the Ruth Ellis Volunteer of the Year. 

The Jim Iund Award and Ruth Ellis Volunteer of the Year will be determined by an awards committee. If 

you would like to nominate someone for one of these awards please send your nominations to pbar-

chery@gmail.com with a letter stating why you feel this person is deserving of this award. 

Other awards that will be given out are: 

 “Dick Koch” Buck of the Year Award 

 Typical Whitetail Big Buck Award 

 Non-Typical Big Buck Award 

 “Benjamin W.Pleiss” Youth Big Buck Award 

 “Mike Swiggart “ Typical Big Tom Award 

 “Bog Spicha” Multi-Beard Big Tom Turkey Award 

 “Andy Shefke” Big Fish Award 

 “Jerry Siefken” Youth Big Fish Award 

 “John Bussen” Big Antelope Award 

 “Bruce Batterman” Big Elk Award 

If you would like to be nominated for one of these awards please send an email to pbarchery@gmail.com 

with a picture and an official scoring. 

 

For all questions, more information about club awards or if you would like to be on the Awards/Banquet 

committee please send an email to pbarchery@gmail.com. 

Member’s  Exchange 

We are creating a new space on our web site called the Member’s Exchange.  If you have archery items to 

sell or would like to place a wanted ad for an item you are looking for you can place the ad in the Mem-

ber’s Exchange. Remember this is for archery related items only. To place an ad email the specifics to 

Tim Kaldahl, tkaldahl2000@gmail.com.   

mailto:pbarchery@gmail.com
mailto:pbarchery@gmail.com
mailto:pbarchery@gmail.com
mailto:pbarchery@gmail.com


 





Elect ion Results  
 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to vote, this was one of the best turnouts we have had in many years 

with 101 ballots turned in. 

 

President 

Trent Allen – 67.3%   Chris Benson (Write In) – 32.65% 

 

Bowhunter Rep 

Adam Jirovsky – 98.72%   Tom Nauman (Write In) – 1.28% 

 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Kelly Allen – 67.37%   Kriss Tripp (Write In) – 32.63% 

 

Youth/Education Coordinator 

Dave Sobotka – 95.89%  Mike Yost (Write In) – 2.74% Mark Vanek (Write In) – 1.37% 

 

Thanks again to everyone who voted and congratulations to the winners. 

 

To help celebrate our 60th Anniversary and to promote Prairie Bowmen we will be continuing to waiving the 

initiation fee for the rest of the year. If you have family or friend interest in joining please let them know they 

can save $25 by joining before the end of the year.  We offer 4 different memberships so there is one that 

works for everyone. 

Single- 18 and up - $96 

Family- 2 married adults plus children 17 and under or 1 adult plus his/her children 17 and under - $120 

Student/College- 18 and up must provide student ID - $75 

Youth- 17 and under with a guardian permission waiver signed - $75 

 

If you would like more info or to get an application please contact Kelly Allen at 402-416-2881 or 

kallen76@windstream.net, you can also visit our website at prairiebowmen.org. 

No In i t iat ion Fee  

The combination will be changed on Saturday, November 15th. The outdoor range and indoor range will both 

be changed to ______ This new combination is for members in good standings, if the combination does not 

appear in the blank then your membership is past due. Please contact Kelly Allen to pay so you can continue 

using the ranges. 

New Combinat ion 
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Even ts  

Junior Olympic Archery Developement/ Adult Achievement Archery program. Learn the fundamentals 

of archery or improve current skills. Monday session started Oct 13th.  Wednesday Session started Oct 

15th. Ages 8- adult are welcome. Session cost is $15 for members, $25 for non-members. You can still 

join! Registration starts at 6:30pm; Shooting begins at 7:00pm. Equipment is provided if needed. Arm 

guard and finger tabs encouraged. Our next session will begin January 5, 2015 and January 7, 2015. 

Monday Session: 

Contact Mark Vanek (402) 470-0239 

Wednesday Session: 

Contact Dave Sobotka (402) 202-5080 

 

R e g i o n a l  Ta r g e t  

H A L LO W E E N  3 0 0  

J OA D  /  A A A  ( T w o  N i g h t s )  

Nov 15-16 Thanksgiving 300, Lincoln 

Nov 22-23 Harvestor 300 Third City 

Nov 29-30 Robin Hood 300 

Dec 5-6 450 Vegas, Full Draw Archery 

Dec 6-7 450 Vegas, Prairie Bowmen 

Dec 13-14 Vegas, Norfolk 

Dec 13-14 360, Golden Arrow 

N A S P  

Our NASP program will be starting  January 10, 2015.  Sessions will run from 9:00 to 10:00 am.  Cost is 

$15 for members and $25 for non members. For more information contact Youth Coordinator Dave 

Sobotka at (402) 202-5080 



O U T D O O R  R A N G E  

7 2 5  C a r l t o n  D r i v e  

 

60 YEARS OF 

  

STRAIGHT SHOOTING 

November  2014 

Issue 

Tim Kaldahl 

5318 Stockwell St. 

Lincoln, NE,68506  

We are on the Web 

www.Prairiebowmen.org 
Stamp  

Here 

 

Missing something? Found something? Arrows, jackets, and note-

books keep showing up at both the indoor and outdoor range. Be 

sure to leave found items on the desk or bench.  

Lockers  
 

We have lockers for 

rent at the indoor 

range.  

$50 per year 

 or  

$30 per six months 

Send email to  

pbarchery@gmail.com 

L o s t  a n d  Fo u n d  

I N D O O R  R A N G E  

3 4 5  S.  1 4 T H  S T.  

E - M a i l  L i s t i n g  

There is often important news that happens faster 

than the newsletter. Don’t miss out! If you haven’t 

been receiving e-mail form the club, then make 

sure we have your current e-mail address.  

Contact Kelly Allen at kallen76@windstream.net 

to confirm your e-mail.  


